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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Morgan, Joe [joe.morgan@urs.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 1:14 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: CPL Sunol Site Monthly GW Gauging Event Update

Jerry, we conducted our monthly GW gauging event yesterday and I thought I would provide an informal update to the 
recent Closure Request Submittal and our Semi-annual GW monitoring report submitted in October 7, 2013. 
  
Our staff did not observe any sheen on any of the wells, nor did they detect any gasoline odor during the GW gauging.  
  
The four new GW monitoring wells along Calaveras Road still do not have enough water to develop the wells. Also, the 
wells do not have enough water to support low-flow sampling techniques, so only grab groundwater sampling techniques 
can be used. The maximum depth of water was 0.67 feet in well MW-12. 
  
If you have any questions during your review of our Closure Request or Semi-annual Report, please call me. 
  
Joe 
  
Joe Morgan III 
Senior Project Manager 
URS Corporation 
1333 Broadway, Suite 800 
Oakland, CA 94612 
  
Telephone 510-874-3201 
Fax 510-874-3268 
Cell 510-381-4130 
  

 

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you 
receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this 
information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.

 


